
Deming Community Choir 
Organizational Meeting Minutes 

September 5, 2013 
 

The meeting was held in the choir room at Deming High School at 7 pm. Attending were Larry Martin, 
Jack Galbraith, Wendell Hutchison, Cynthia Williams, Sarah Williams, and Arnold Johnson. 

The minutes from the Organizational Meeting on August 9 were read and approved. 

It was moved to add two at-large members to the Board. Seconded; approved. It was suggested that 
Cynthia Williams and Barbara Leupold be invited to fill those positions. Each accepted their invitation. 
Motion made, seconded, and approved. 

It was moved that Jack Galbraith be elected to become president of DCC. Seconded; approved. The slate 
of officers is therefore: 

* President: Jack Galbraith 
* Vice-president: Wendell Hutchison 
* Secretary: open 
* Treasurer: Cynthia Williams 
* Artistic Director/Conductor: Larry Williams 

The DCC calendar of rehearsals and performances through December 22, 2013 was presented by Larry 
Martin. The calendar was adopted as presented with no dissent. 

The proposed Membership Agreement was reviewed. It was decided to accept the document as presented 
and that all members be high school age and older. 

The two announcement flyers presented by Larry Martin. One flyer was selected. Sarah will contact 
Sureprint Printing and request they print 150 copies at no charge. The flyers will be given to DCC board 
members for distribution throughout Deming. Also, the newspaper and KOTS radio will be asked to help 
advertise the existence of the choir. 

DCC will need a checking account. It was agreed that 1st New Mexico Bank will be utilized. Cynthia will 
begin the process of opening the checking account. 

The next meeting will be at 6 pm on October 10, 2013 at FUMC-Deming immediately prior to the 
scheduled choir rehearsal. 

Submitted by: 
Jack Galbraith 


